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Cody Grussendorf

From: Victoria Baker <toriealaska@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 10:07 AM
To: Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Chris Birch; Sen. Mia Costello; Sen. Lyman Hoffman; Sen. Elvi 

Gray-Jackson; Troy Tirrell
Subject: SB 63 doesn't make sense

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Committee members: 
 
As a rural resident, property owner, commercial fishing business owner, and working waterfront service provider, my 
husband and I typify much of coastal Alaska's economy make up. 
 
Pulling the Fish Landing and Fish Business taxes away from the municipalities is a very, very poor and hugely disruptive 
move. We as rural residents, in so many fundamental ways, contribute, rely and replenish this tax base to our 
community. 
 
Bad idea, not real and no room to comprise. The current tax split with the state has been revised already to a 50/50 split 
in recent years, and there really is no more room for the state to justify more. 
 
Vote against this bill. Keep the tax split as is. We pay our share. We need back our share. 
 
 
Torie Baker and Troy Tirrell 
F/V Delta Tango - Tirrell Marine Surveyors 
 
Cordova 


